March 15, 2019

To:  Speedway. Sprint, & Road Race Kart Tracks

From: American Kart Racing Association, Inc.

We are excited to announce that the American Kart Racing Association, Inc. 1s now offering an insurance
program second to none for the Karting Industry. With lower rates and more benefit coverage, 1t’s our goal to
provide you with the absolute best.

Please take a few minutes to review this packet of insurance information, and give us a call with any questions
or comments regarding the program. We will be happy to assist you with your insurance needs for the 2019
season and beyond. If we don’t have the answers, we’ll get them for you in a tunely manner to ensure you don’t
go without proper coverage.

Thank you and As Always, Enjoy Karting!!

American Kart Racing Association, Inc.

Bill MeCutcheon
T04-764-8138
billmefasti@aol com

WVan Gilder
229-B48-0483
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